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Dear Parents 

I wanted to take this opportunity to write to all our parents during this period of very unsettled times 

for our families, friends, school staff and the country as a whole.  We must face the challenges of the 

coming weeks and see what the future may or may not bring, together.  Please be assured that our 

staff team at Dale House School have been working hard and are doing all they can to support you 

and your child(ren) during these uncertain times.  

We are now coming to the end of our last full week before the end of term on 31st March 2020.  School 

has been open for those identified as emergency Key Workers children as will our Holiday Club.   

Thank you to all parents for your kind messages of support and gratitude.  These are very much 

appreciated.  Thank you also, for trusting us in knowing your children and helping us to do the right 

things for them, at as one little one describes as a “scary” time.   

Today we have heard of the potential of further and tougher measures to prevent the spread of 

Coronavirus.   

We understand that there are still many unanswered questions and we appreciate your support and 

patience.  In the coming days/weeks things will become clearer and we will soon be back to normal 

life and normal school in the Summer term.   

Once again, our staff thank you for your support and kindness during this unprecedented and 

challenging time.   

Best wishes to all our families and stay safe. 

 

 

Mrs S M G Fletcher 

Headmistress  

 

 


